To pastors and church leaders,

My name is Mark Meyers and [ am the founding pastor of New Life United Methodist
Church in Machesney Park, Illinois.

Last year we had the opportunity to host a Worldview Warriors event for a night of
worship. We were blessed and encouraged by the experience they led us

through. The band led us in a powerful, high-energy time of worship that brought
our youngest and oldest members together in praise of our Lord Jesus Christ. Jason
DeZurik gave a powerful witness and teaching that inspired many of our family
members. His witness spoke to concerns we had about our young ministry and
encouraged us to push through and trust fully on the promises of God.

The entire group was personable, professional, and truly in love with Christ and
called to share His Good News with the world. I was impressed with the high
quality of their worship experience but also with the humility they came to our
church home with. The band presented a family oriented experience that was ideal
for multiple generations; not just youth and young adults. Our children and our
older adults were encouraged and engaged with the experience.

[ recommend your congregation to invite Worldview Warriors to lead you in a
worship experience. If you are looking for a mountain top experience and a time of
high energy praise this will fit the bill. If you want to bring generations together in
worship, this will give you that opportunity. If you need the renewing and
reenergizing power of the Holy Spirit to surround to your congregation so you can
be empowered for the mission Christ gave us all; invite Worldview Warriors to your
church.
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